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SCH #:

Project Title:

Lead Agency:

Contact Name:

Email: Phone Number:

Project Location:

Project Description (Proposed actions, location, and/or consequences).

Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
would reduce or avoid that effect.
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If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.


	Print Form Button: 
	Text Field: 
	Project Title: Patrick Henry Elementary School Reconstruction Project 
	Lead Agency: Anaheim Elementary School District
	Contact Name: Isela Vazquez
	Email: ivazquez@aesd.org 
	Phone Number: 714.517.7549
	Project Location:                   Anaheim                                                                                   Orange
	Project Description: As part of the District's Long Range Facility Master Plan Update, the District has identified long-range goals for several schools including Patrick Henry Elementary School. The Proposed Project involves reconstruction of the existing Patrick Henry Elementary School campus, which includes among many other site improvements, the addition of on campus parking spaces and an expand drop-off loop to reduce congestion and improve safety on- and offsite. The Proposed Project involves the complete demolition and reconstruction of the existing elementary school, which would include the demolition of approximately 50,335 square feet of existing building space (includes permanent and portable buildings) and construction of approximately 119,139 square feet of building space. The additional building space is needed to support the District's educational specifications for modern elementary school education, and not to support an increase in student population. Per the District's Long Range Facility Master Plan, the student capacity for the school would not change and remain at 675. Project construction would occur in a single phase and would start in June 2024 and be completed by December 2025. 
	Project's Effects: Project would result in significant impacts to Air Quality, Hazards and Hazardous Materials, Noise, Tribal Cultural Resources. See detailed mitigation measures outlined in the public draft Initial Study/MND. 
	Areas of Controversy: None
	List of Agencies: None


